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NOVEMBER 
Sat 8th 

Cross Country Y5/6 Croft 

School 

Tues 11th 10.30am 

Remembrance Service at School 

Sat 22nd 

Small Schools Football  

Tournament 

Thurs 27th 

Bags 2 School 

Thurs 27th 

Class 3 Home Learning due in 

Fri 28th 

Class 1,2 & 4 Home Learning due 

in 

DECEMBER 
Fri 5th  9am 

Celebration Assembly 

Fri 5th  6pm 

PTA Christmas Fair 

Tues 9th 2pm  

KS1 Christmas Play 

Wed 10th 6pm 

KS1 Christmas Play 

Sun 14th 4pm 

Christingle Service St Andrews 

Church 

Mon 15th 2pm & 7pm 

KS2 Christmas Play 

Tues 16th  7pm 

KS2 Christmas Play 

Thurs 18th 

Christmas Lunch 

Fri 19th 

Carol Service 

END OF TERM 

Class 2 will be sharing their 

learning in Celebration      

Assembly on Friday 14th     

November at 2.45pm 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

PTA Meeting 

There will be a PTA meeting on Wednesday 12
th
 at the Golden Cross   

starting at 7.30pm. You are all warmly invited to attend; the focus of the 

meeting will be planning for the Christmas Fair. 

 

Volunteers Needed 

We have now received the new books that we purchased with the funds raised through our 

book fair. If you could spare some time to cover some of the books with tacky-back ( it helps 

to protect and preserve the books) please speak to Mrs Hendry or Miss Britt and we will give 

you a pack to take home and cover. 

World War 1 Day at the Herbert Museum Saturday 15
th 

November 10am-4pm 

The Herbert Gallery and Museum in Coventry will be hosting a full day of fun activities for 

families that will encourage thinking and learning about the First World War. From a life sized 

trench to a real Maudslay lorry, costumed re-enactors and art and craft activities, there will 

be lots to experience and do for all the family.  

Admission FREE (some activities have a small charge) Full details www.theherbert.org 

Remembrance and the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

We will continue to sell poppies in support of the Royal British Legion on 

Monday and Tuesday of next week. If you would like your child to purchase 

one, please send them to school with a donation. Thank you to the families 

who have responded to the invitation to join our Remembrance Service next 

Tuesday morning. The service will start promptly at 10.30am and we will 

open the gate as playtime ends at 10.15am for you to come in and take your seats. 

TypeOnesie For World Diabetes Day 

Friday 14th is World Diabetes Day and Children in Need. As we have two children with type 

one diabetes in school, the school council would like to fund raise for JDRF ( Juvenile      

Diabetes Research Foundation) and also Children in Need by holding  a ‘ Wear Your     

Onesie/Pyjamas To School Day’ for a £1 donation. We will also be holding a cake sale  

after school and all proceeds will be split equally between the two charities. If anyone would 

like to bake cakes, please bring them in on Friday. 

Lost Property 

As the cold weather arrives, we are starting to accumulate a 

selection of lost property. We have a boy’s matching knitted 

scarf and gloves (dark blue and brown flecked) and one 

pink fleece mitten which turns into a fingerless glove from 

Gap. Please make sure that all items are clearly labelled 

with your child’s name so that we can return property to the 

rightful owner. Thank you. 

NEWSLETTER  

7th November 2014 
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Star of The Week 

Stella Kawai       Class 1 

Henry Beer       Class 2  

Emma Francioni        Class 3 

Isaac Allport        Class 4 


